
From: Sandy Dees <SDees@ghs.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/19/2013 5:22:36 PM
Subject: folo up

Christian,
 
Did you want to touch base briefly tomorrow with Robyn and myself about potential 
governor’s visit/press event? I don’t believe the USC School of Medicine-Greenville has 
training in place yet for medical students, although they are talking about having a section 
early in curriculum to address it. There are alternative fresh news elements, however, that 
we could potentially use in a media event featuring the governor. (Or perhaps you’ve already 
identified likely news peg?)
 
Robyn is broadly available between 9:30-11 a.m. if you just wanted to have a quick 15-
minute conversation.
 
Thanks much, Sandy
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